
MITIUTES
SAND CITY ARTS COMMITIEE

City Council Chamberc
February 4, 2OO2 Me€ting

5:30 P.M.
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The meeting was called to order by general consensus at 5:40 p.m.

ROLL CALL: Present at the meeting was Todd Kruper, Heinz Hubler, Brian
Gingerich, Greg Hawthorne. Debra Nielsen was absent.

2. ADDMON OR CHANGES TO THE AGENDA: NONE

PREVIOUS MINUTES: Motion to accept the minutes of February 4,2002 was made
by Brian, seconded by Greg. Motion carries all in favor.

NEW BUSINESS:
A. The discussion on artist to show in Chambers was shoft, it was agreed that

Committee members would create a small list of artists they thought would
show and submit this list at a later date. This item was tabled until the list is
available.

Todd felt is was time to bring back the "Friends of the Arts" into the picture.

It was agreed that to activate the interest of the "Friends of the Afts" there
needed to be a large event. Greg felt a music event, i.e. battle of the bands,
would draw a nice large crowd to Sand City. All Committee members
agreed. A discussion of where an event such as this could be held in Sand

City. Brian suggested several people that would have good experience in
putting on event like this. Todd was to look into a calendar of events from
the area to assist in the time and date for this event. This discussion lead

into a question by Heinz if there were any buildings owned by the City that
the Arts Committee could hold workshops or even have an office to work out
oP Heinz offered to get back to the Committee with a shott list of classes
he would like to see created. Todd would follow up with the City on this
request. Greg brought up the future use of his building on Elder Avenue for
such a use.
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c. The website was to be put on hold until there were any events to be placed

on it. The Committee directed Todd to talk to City staff and make sure the
Afts Committee would be represented on Sand City website as combining the
sites would be more cost effective.

B.



5

6

D There was no consensus on when a regular meeting for the Arts Committee
during the month could be held because of Committee members other
obligations. Next meeting would tentatively be the 19th unless redirected.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: Heinz and Debra have not been able to get together via
e-mail on the community survey. Tabled until the next meeting.

ADJOURNMENT: Motion to adjourn was made by Todd, second by Brian until the
next meeting on February 21,2002. There was unanimous Committee consensus
to adjourn at 6:55 p.m.


